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      12th May 2022  
Dear Parents/Carers,  
      
 
 
Arlesdene Nursery School and Pre-school have moved to Arbor a new 
Management information system which holds information on our school, 
staff, parents and children.   
 
Welcome emails will be sent next week telling you Arbor is ready, please 
download the Arbor App but be aware you won’t be able to log in before 
receiving your welcome email.  
Please see the attached information sheet with help getting started. 
    
Parents (Primary guardians) should look out for the Arbor email containing 
their logins. Since this will be the first communication from Arbor, there is 
a possibility that the email will go straight into a junk or spam folder.  
   
Please note IRIS Parentmail is now no longer in use. 
    
 
Kind regards  
 

 
 
Claire Cobain  
Headteacher  
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